
White Star Quarry News Flash 
Follow us on twitter and on Facebook for more up to the minute news flashes 

 

WHITE STAR QUARRY IS OPEN FOR DIVING MARCH 2023!  
 
We are excited to announce that White Star Quarry will be open every day for diving 
starting at 8am, Thursday, March 3, 2023. Water levels are down considerably so if this is a 
concern plan accordingly. The visibility looks amazing.  
 
The campsite facilities are scheduled to be open Thursday, April 15 and it is hoped that the 
Flush Toilets will be open at that time as well.  
 
We are scheduled to have the platforms up and in place the first week of May. At this time, 
we are going to continue the use of one of the platforms as a “pool area” since there are still 
concerns about pool availability. We are planning on putting a bar in place of platform 3 so 
that skills can be done with students in a controlled manner there.  
 
The new dive site, the school bus, is located just north of the enchanted forest. This bus will 
be buoyed with an orange ball. This should happen by mid-April.  
 
The scuba concession is scheduled to open weekends starting May 1 on its normal 
schedule. We will have rental equipment available starting on that day as well as Air Fills, 
Nitrox Fills, Oxygen, Argon. Helium continues to be a struggle to obtain so there may not be 
Trimix available. Call Ahead. We are currently planning on being fully operational by May 1.  
 
 
 


